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Dear Senator,

I am an Oregon resident living in Portland and I am extremely concerned about climate change. I see it happening
right in my back yard. I have grown roses for fifty years and this year my plants have yet to go dormant because of
the mild winter we have had. The general warming of the earth is making our city drier and hotter, all year long. As
a result people use more water in the summer as well as more electricity to cool their homes. This is an
unsustainable trend. We must stand up to protect the environment of our state. If we don’t do our part why should
we expect other states and countries to do theirs.

Sincerely,
Anne Pope 2239 NE 19th Ave
Portland, OR 97212
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